P G DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY, UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR
SRINAGAR

Notice

It is notified for the information of all the students of semester 1st (Batch 2024)
that their counselling and guidance session will be held on 16-09-2024 at 10:30
am in the auditorium of the Department. All the faculty members are requested to
be present in the counselling session.
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